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	Patient’s Name
Address
SUBURB  STATE  Postcode

	


Dear <insert patient’s name>

This letter is important to you. After reading it, you may want to discuss it with your doctor/s.

I am writing to inform you that as of <insert date>, your name was removed from <insert Dr’s name> Elective Surgery List at <insert hospital name> because of <insert reason>.
Your Treating Doctor and General Practitioner have been advised that your name has been removed from the Elective Surgery List and you may wish to discuss any concerns you have with them.

If you need any further information from the hospital about your removal from the Elective Surgery List, please contact <insert position name and contact number>. 

Yours faithfully

<Signature block>
LHD Name

Hospital Name
Hospital address
Locked Mail Bag / PO box

Tel (02)   Fax (02) 

Website: 

